
The Pennsylvania USAG committee held a zoom meeting on 

December 14th. 

State Chairperson Donna Guenther called the meeting to order. 

Board Members present:  Donna Guenther, Kevin Pope, Lynn Ross, 

Bridgette Hild, Sandy Greiner, Melanie Sheriff, Barb Cutillio, Jane 

Carusso, Heather Kikel, Janelle Kelly, Jocelyn Olmezer, Kim Silloway, 

Marcy Blitz and Mike Vanim. 

  

1. Modifications have been made to the PA post season calendar.   

April 30th-May 2nd:  Xcel States 

May 7th-9th: Level 4 States  

May 7th-9th: Level 6 States 

May 14th-16th: Level 3 States 

May 14th-16th: Level 7 States 

  

 

2.  A motion was made to postpone level 9 and level 10 states 

indefinitely due to the covid situation and the uncertainty 

surrounding it.  Gymnasts will be able to qualify to lev 9 and 10 

Regionals by scoring a 34.00AA at any USAG sanctioned 

competition OR by using a score from last season (2019-2020) if 

the score is a 34.00 or higher (at the SAME level). IES gymnasts 

may also qualify to Regionals by scoring a 9.0 in the event they 

are planning to compete.  Vote: Unanimous 

 

3.  A motion was made to postpone level 8 states indefinitely due 

to the covid situation and the uncertainty surrounding it.  

Gymnasts will be able to qualify to lev 8 Regionals by scoring a 

35.00AA at any USAG sanctioned competition OR gymnasts may 



use a score from last season (2019-2020) if the score is a 35.00 or 

higher (at the SAME level). As in the past, there is NO IES 

qualification to Level 8 Regionals.  Vote: Unanimous 

 

4.  It was motioned that for the 2020-2021 season there be no 

team competition at states.  The reason for this being with the 

uncertainty of shutdown and quarantines, we did not want 

parents, athletes or clubs to feel pressured to have certain 

gymnasts ready for team competition    The vote was 

unanimous.  Passed. 

As always if you have any suggestions, complaints, or compliments 

about anything relating to gymnastics in Pennsylvania please put 

them in writing and submit them to State Chairperson Donna 

Guenther at Pausag155@gmail.com. 

From all of us at your Pennsylvania State Committee we sincerely 

wish you all a very safe and happy holiday season and 2021. 

Meeting was adjourned by Donna Guenther. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kevin Pope 

PA-USAG Secretary  
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